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Comments: I support CBMBA's comments on the North Valley Trails project, specifically CBMBAs concerns over

two trails being removed from the NEPA scoping process during theIDT refinement, before the public was given

an opportunity to comment. I urge the Gunnison Ranger District to include the Upper Cement Creek to Crystal

and Dr. Park Reroute to allow for public comment. These two trails were vetted and approved by the Gunnison

County Sustainable Tourism and Outdoor Recreation (STOR) Committee, which is comprised of stakeholders

across all disciplines.

 

I agree with CBMBAs assessment that the Snodgrass Public Trail and the Eccher Gulch #559/Granite Basin

#558 trails should not be left out of the NVTP. I agree with CBMBAs position to see action taken by the Ranger

District to address access to these highly desirable and sought-after public lands rather than isolating them from

the public. 


